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During the week of February 10th, Ms. Reid and M. Martineau’s grade 5 and 6 students will 
be selling Valentine Candy Grams (Chupa Chups Lollipops) to support the Education 
Foundation.  
 
Students may purchase a lollipop to send to a friend the day before Valentine’s Day 
(February 13th). The candy grams will sell for 50 cents each, and will come with a 
personalized card.  Below is a schedule outlining when each grade will have an opportunity 
to buy candy grams. 
 

​ Mon. Feb. 10​ Tues. Feb. 11​ Wed. Feb. 12​  
  ​  Gr. 1 and 2​​  Gr. 3 and 4​ Gr. 5 and 6​   
 ​     ​ ​     ​  
 

In order for your child to send a card, they must know the following information for each child 
they wish to send one to. This information will ensure that the card and lollipop get to the 
correct individual.  

​ First Name: ​ ​ _______________ 
​ Last Name/Initial: ​_______________ 
​ Teacher:​ ​  _______________ 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

 
If your child has any food allergies, they will receive a sticker instead of a lollipop. If your child 
has allergies and you wish that they receive a lollipop, please send an email to your child’s 
teacher stating that your child is able to receive a lollipop. We will ask that all students with 
allergies who choose to receive the lollipops, take them home to eat. Lollipops do not 
contain gelatin or nuts, but they do contain milk and may contain soy.  
 
Please note that we will not be able to break large bills, please send your child into school 
with an amount close to how much they will be purchasing. (i.e. - $1.00 for 2 candy grams or 
$5.00 for 10 candy grams).  
 
 

Thank you for your support of our fundraiser.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

Ms. Reid and M. Martineau  

https://www.educationfoundationottawa.ca/
https://www.educationfoundationottawa.ca/

